
 

 

Our Ref: PM/AW 
 
17th April 2023 
 
Mr D Deane 
Headteacher 
St Thomas of Canterbury RC Primary School 
Hadfield Street 
Higher Broughton 
Salford 
M7 4XG 
 
By email 
 
Dear David 

Inspection of St Thomas of Canterbury RC Primary School, Salford  by the Catholic Schools Inspectorate on 22nd 
and 23rd March 2023 
 
I have pleasure in enclosing the report from the recent inspection. 
 
Congratulations on this fantastic report. Thank you for all you do and for being a “community that bears witness 
to its Catholic life” in an outstanding way and for putting Christ at the heart of all you do. The high standards and 
excellent pastoral care are clear strengths of your amazing school. Thank you and keep up the great work. 
 
A copy of the full report must also be made available to all registered parents within five working days of receipt 
of this report. It will also be available electronically on the diocesan and CES websites. 
 
A copy of the report has also been sent to the chair of your governing board. 
 
Attached to this email is also a copy of our post-inspection survey. I would very much appreciate your considered 
response as it will help us to improve our service to the bishop.  
 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your support and assistance in the inspection process. 
 
With every good wish. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Peter Moore 
Catholic Schools Inspectorate Coordinator 

 


